
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 

 
The Planning and Zoning Commission of the Town of Double Oak, Texas, will 
hold a public hearing at 7:00 o’clock, P.M., on the 19th day of October, 2016, 
to consider and act upon a request from Matthew Nelson to replat Lot 1 Blk A 
out of the Simon C. White Survey, Abstract No. 1334 in the Cross Timbers 
Estates, Fifth Section to one 1.0 and one 1.50 acre lots. The property is located 
at 260 Simmons Road.  
 
The Town Council of the Town of Double Oak, Texas, will hold a public 
hearing at 7:00 P.M., on Monday the 7th day of November, 2016 to consider 
the request and recommendation from the Planning and Zoning Commission. 
  
 
Both public hearings will be held in the Town Council Chambers at Town 
Hall at 320 Waketon Road, Double Oak, Texas.  All interested persons are 
invited to attend and participate. 
 
 

Posted this the 3rd day of October, 2016 at 4:00 p.m. 
 
 
     

                                          
    Assistant Town Secretary, Town of Double Oak 
 
 
 
 
 
 


